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16 MAY 2025 – BACOLOD CITY. The Philippine Statistics Authority 
(PSA) – Negros Occidental, in collaboration with GT 888 Mall Bacolod, 
proudly announces the opening of its newest National ID Registration 
Center at the GT 888 Mall Bacolod – Government Services Hub today. 
The ribbon-cutting ceremony held this morning marked this significant 
milestone, bringing essential government services closer to the 
community. 

 

 

PSA Negros Occidental and GT 888 Mall Bacolod Launch 
Government Services Hub, Offering National ID Registration 

National ID Registration Center at the GT 888 Mall Bacolod – Government Services Hub. 
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Present at the inauguration were Mr. Allen Ryan Tan, Vice President of 
Allenco Iloilo Realty Corporation, Mr. Jerome C. Cadayona, Supervising 
Statistical Specialist of the Provincial Statistical Office of Negros 
Occidental, and AD Rommel J. Vallejo, Assistant Director for Comptroller 
Service of the National Bureau of Investigation. Their presence 
underscored the commitment of both the private and public sectors to 
enhance accessibility to crucial services. 
 
Starting today, a primary service offered at the newly established hub will 
be the National ID registration. Residents of Bacolod and surrounding 
areas can now conveniently register for their National ID at the GT 888 
Mall Bacolod - Government Service Hub. 
 
The National ID operations will be conducted from Monday to Friday, 
between 8:30 AM and 5:00 PM. This initiative aims to streamline the 
registration process and provide a more accessible location for individuals 
to secure their National Identification card. 
 
This collaboration between PSA Negros Occidental and GT 888 Mall 
Bacolod signifies a significant step towards bringing essential government 
services directly to the public, ensuring greater convenience and 
efficiency for all. 
 
For more updates from the Provincial Statistical Office of Negros 
Occidental, the public may follow the office’s official Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/psa0645negocc. 
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